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For those of you that may not be aware, the EPA released an updated draft of their risk assessment regarding
large scale mining operations in the Bristol Bay watershed.

As part of this release process, they have re-opened the public comment period. This is a very important part of
the process, as the EPA makes a determination on whether to leverage the Clean Water Act to prevent mining

from coming to the world's most prolific sockeye salmon fishery (not to mention the 30-some other species that
abound in the waters of the Bristol Bay watershed).

If you haven't already, please head here to submit your comment:

http://www.requlations.gov/#!docketDetail:D=EPA-HO-ORD-2013-0189
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